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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2908, as introduced, requires the Director of the Office of Management and Enterprise 

Services (OMES) to publish a report that documents the amount of each state agency’s cost for 

providing shared services. Allows state agencies contracted with OMES for the use of shared 

services to discontinue the contract when the agency can document that it can provide the 

services at a lower cost and it is approved by the Director of OMES. 

 

Prepared By: Marcia Goff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Not required.  

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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